
SB 608:  I’m a rental owner. Sb 608 is proposing landlords cannot evict when needed.  
 

Landlords will  be evicting and removing houses from service with this bill.  
 

Many landlords sacrificed for their rentals severely for a lifetime. And provide nice 
homes at modest prices.  
 

Imagine being unable to free up your own property when you need to.   
 

This is a state takeover of property basically. I suspect a lot more owners will evict and 
tear down. Or go with Airbnb. I understand the need in cities where finance firm 
owners  are price gouging but this is not the answer—state control of property some of 
us sacrificed hard for all our lives.    
 

I can’t believe Oregon has violated the trust placed in the legal system.  
 
 

Thank you  
G A Nelson 
97801 Pendleton 
 


